
English 
We will enjoy reading a variety of books 
about Winter and people who help us this 
half term. The children will begin to be able 
to talk about the stories they enjoy using 
the pictures and props to help them. 
 
We will be continuing to help your children 
to begin to write their own name. You 
could help you child to practise this at 
home once they are ready. 
 
Can you write your name? 

Understanding the World 
We will enjoy finding out about the Winter season and the 
weather we can see. We will explore ice and melting. The 
children will learn about other parts of the world where 
the weather is freezing such as the Arctic and Antarctic 
and the animals that live there. 

Physical development 
The children will be learning to become more 
independent in their own self-care. Washing their 
own hands and putting on their own coat, wellies 
and shoes with help when needed. 
Can you learn to put on your own coat, shoes, 
hat and gloves? 

Expressive arts and design 
We will enjoy taking part in lots of creative activities. The 
children will use paint, clay, collage, ink and printing to create 
artwork based around Winter and people who help us. We will 
also enjoy sing a variety of rhymes and seasonal songs. 

PSED 
This half term we will be talking about people who help us. 

The children will learn about helping each other too. 

Communication and Language  
We will be learning these new words relating 
to our topics: 
Ice 
Melt 
Freeze 
Flood 
Emergency 
 
 

Key dates and events 
Library doors open every Tuesday: 
 
Morning: 11:25am – 11:40am 
 
Afternoon: 3:10pm – 3:25pm 
 
Nursery pyjamas Story Day on Wednesday 
17th January. 

Homework 
Can you learn the rhyme 5 Little Ducks? 
Can you write your name? 
Can you learn to put on your own coat and 
shoes? 

 

 

 

Question 
I wonder who I will become? 

Nursery – Half Term 3 This is what your child will be learning in school. As always, we welcome your support and 
encourage you to talk and explore some of these with your child at home.  

Maths 
In maths we will be continuing to learn a 
variety of number rhymes and learning to 
count sets of objects. We will be recognising 
numbers to 5 and simple shapes such as 
square, circle, rectangle, triangle and 
hexagon. 

Can you learn the rhyme 5 Little Ducks? 

 

This term, we will be reading… 
 

 


